
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT ADDENDUM 

BETWEEN ECISD AND COMMUNITIES IN SCHOOLS [BG-G] 
 
DATE: October 20, 2009  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attached is a copy of the interlocal agreement addendum between ECISD and Communities 
in Schools.  The original agreement was approved in June, 2009. 
 
The agreement is hereby modified to add Bonham Junior High School to the list of 
campuses receiving drop-out prevention services from CISPB and to document the 
negotiated financial support agreed to by ECISD and CISPB. 
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve this request as presented. 

 
*************** 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 

Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


